
 

 

On March 29th, DLA recruiters attended a Career Fair in Wiesbaden, 
Germany, hosted by the US Army Garrison Wiesbaden-Employment 
Readiness Program.  This military job fair is one of the largest career 
events held in Europe.  Of the approximately 400 prospective employees 
attending the job fair, 100 attendees visited the DLA booth. Recruiters 
provided information about DLA’s mission, current job opportunities, 
the intern program and hands-on training for searching the USAJOBS 
website.  

 


